
Weekly Newsletter  
Kingsbarns Primary School 

Week Beginning  
4th March 
 

Monday 
Lunchtime football for  
children signed up.  
 

Tuesday 
Resilience, Keep Connected  
reflection Assembly  - whole school. 
 

Wednesday 
Tuned percussion — P4-7. 
 

Thursday 
World Book Day - all children  
welcome to wear fancy dress or non 
uniform but this is not compulsory. 
Space workshops with  
Dr Anne-Marie Weijmans from St 
Andrews University. 
 

Friday 
Resilience Keep Connected home 
learning due. 
Lunchtime rugby for children signed 
up. 

 

Please see a link below to a  
website detailing support with  

the cost of living 

Cost of Living Support 
(fife.scot)  


